
 
Attending Services at St Anne’s from 19th July 2021. 
 
With changes to Covid regulations effective from Monday 19th July, we are 
now following the advice provided by the Archdiocese for those attending a 
church service  – 
 

• continue to wear face coverings out of consideration for others.  

• use hand sanitiser on arrival 

• Mass Books will be available if required 

• social distancing is no longer mandatory, but avoid getting too 
close to others 

• center benches will be fully open 

• seating in both side aisles will, for now, remain at 1m (plus face 
masks) to allow for choice. 

• being stewarded to places will discontinue  

• Communion will return to the traditional place within the Mass 

• guidance on forming a Communion Procession will be given at 
Masses. 
 

We are asked to proceed steadily and cautiously and, as the pandemic is far 
from over, the Sunday Obligation has not yet been restored. 
Please do not attend church if you have any symptoms, are vulnerable or 
have been advised to shield.   
 
Thank you for keeping to these requirements and so enabling the safe 
celebration of public services. St Anne’s PPC. 

 
 
 


